
 

 

 

April 25, 2022 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Chairwoman DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger: 

 

I am requesting $3,500,000 in funding for the Mobile Solar Powered Electric Vehicle Chargers 

project in fiscal year 2023. 

 

The entity to receive funding for this project is the City of San Diego, located at 202 C Street, 

San Diego, CA 92101. 

 

The funding would be used to purchase 30 off-grid solar electric vehicle chargers. Funding 

would be spent on the purchase, delivery, and commissioning of the stations with city funds 

dedicated to ongoing Operation and Maintenance service agreement with the vendor. 

 

I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 
Scott Peters 
 

The Honorable Rosa DeLauro  

Chairwoman                                                                         

Committee on Appropriations 

House Appropriations Committee 

Washington, DC 20515 

The Honorable Kay Granger 

Ranking Member                                                                         

Committee on Appropriations 

House Appropriations Committee 

Washington, DC 20515 


